
Dear Soccer Candidates and Parents, 

Welcome to those new to the program and welcome back to others!  Thank you for your interest in trying 
out for the 2019-2020 Warde Girls’ Soccer team. The following information is in regards to tryouts. Please read in 
order to be prepared for the upcoming evaluations.  

Every person trying out ​must turn in a physical form to the Warde School Nurse at least a week prior 
to the first day of tryouts​. You will ​not be allowed to participate in any aspect of tryouts​ if this has not been 
completed. In addition, athletes must be registered online through the Fairfield Warde High School athletic page: 
http://forms.fairfieldschools.org/athletics/auth/login​.  If these are not done prior to tryouts, athletes will ​not be 
allowed to participate in any aspect of tryouts​ if this has not been completed. August 10th is the deadline.  

 

Tryouts will begin on August 29th and continue through September 1st.  
During Tryouts student-athletes are required: 

● To attend all sessions on time  
● Bring your cleats, sneakers, shin guards and a size 5 inflated ball to all sessions  
● Bring water  

 
All players will be evaluated by all coaches on the Warde Girls Soccer staff. Players will be assessed on 

their ​fitness, passing, shooting, foot skills, demonstrating knowledge of the game, as well as other technical 
components of the game.  Student athletes’ hustle, motivation, and attitude will be noted as well. Performance 
during these three days will determine position on a team. Please understand all athletes trying out may not make a 
team. Past soccer experiences and club teams will not have an influence over coaches’ decisions. 

 
Student athletes will meet individually with coaches on Monday, September 2nd to discuss team placement. 

All student athletes who tryout may not make a team.  
 

Tryouts will be beginning on Thursday, August 29th and concluding on September 1st. A more detailed 
schedule of tryouts will be released shortly.​ Please note that tryout schedules may change due to weather and field 
availability. 

I can be contacted via email with any questions in regards to tryouts at: ​ngallucci@fairfieldschools.org​.  
 
 
 
 
Enjoy your summer, 
 
Warde Girls Soccer Coaching Staff 
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